Todd County Schools Proposed

What: Todd County Schools would like to explore the option of
opening a child care center within the district.

Need: Jelly Bean Junction Child Care Center recently closed. They
reported that 70% of the children served were children of Todd
County Schools’ employees.

Who: The child care center will serve children of Todd County
Schools’ employees.

Where: South Todd Elementary

Costs: There will be an initial one time set up cost. After that, the
center will be self-funded. Parents will be charged $125 per week
per child.

Hours: Monday-Friday 6:30 AM- 4:30 PM. The center will follow
the school calendar.



